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Comments: I do not support allowing eBikes on trails currently closed to motorized equipment.  eBikes being

allowed where current trails/roads are open to motorized equipment is fine.  There are not enough employees of

the US Forest Service to enforce these rules and the trails are overrun with people currently.  Trails that are open

to bikes now, I have almost been run over several times, due to bikes flying down the trail and they do not have

the ability to stop.  These bikes are becoming very popular and are attracting all types of people, most people

want to do the right thing, but if they have a piece of equipment that makes it easy to get away with something

they will go for it.  Damage to the trail and the natural resource around the area is only a matter of time.  Keep

our trails wild and safe.  Interaction between people, bikes and horses are getting tough.  Imagine being on a

horse and all of a sudden around a corner, comes this fast, loud moving bike, the horse spooks, and the rider is

thrown.  It happens, my husband broke his neck because his horse spooked and threw him.  Technology is

awesome and amazing, but it does not need to go everywhere.  Thank you  


